
 

 

   Junaluska Elementary School 
2238 Asheville Road 

Waynesville, North Carolina 28786 

 
Sherri Arrington                            Telephone: (828) 456-2407 
Principal                             sarrington@haywood.k12.nc.us 

 
November 28, 2016 

 

I am writing to inform you of the upcoming changes with bus routes for the following buses:  

# 134, # 2, and # 184.  These changes are due to the declined number of bus riders for Junaluska 

Elementary School.  We will begin running four regular bus loads, instead of five regular bus 

loads. 

 

These changes in routes would begin on Thursday, December 1, 2016. 

 

The original route for bus #184 will be divided between bus #2 and bus #184. Former riders of 

bus #184 will ride either bus # 2 or remain on bus # 184.  

  

The actual bus # 134 will no longer be on the bus fleet, but students presently riding bus # 134 

will be combined with students currently riding bus # 184.  

 

The drivers for the new routes are as follows: 

Bus # 2 

 Lynn Medford-A.M. route 

 James Monday-P.M. route 

Bus # 184 

 Brittney White-A.M. and P.M. route 

Keith Hooper will drive bus # 129  

 

 

 

 

 

If you have questions, please feel free to contact me.   

 

 

 

 

Sherri Arrington, Principal 

 

 


